
 

 

 

Director Memorandum 20-148 

Date: October 6, 2020 

Prepared By: Allison M. Edmisten, Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: Approval of the Terms and Conditions of Employment for Management-
Supervisory Employees of the Yucaipa Valley Water District 

Recommendation: That the Board approves the Memorandum of Agreement with the 
Management-Supervisory Employees as presented. 

 
Attached is a Memorandum of Agreement with the Management-Supervisory Employees of the 
Yucaipa Valley Water District for your review and consideration. 
 
At this time, the Management-Supervisory Employees recommend the following changes to the 
MOA: 
 

• Contract Term through June 30, 2026 

• Deferred Compensation Contribution: 
o Increase in the maximum match each year of the contract 
o Conversion of Accrued Sick Leave to Deferred Compensation – reduce minimum 

hour balance and increase number of hours allowed to transfer per pay period 

•  Conversion of Accrued Vacation Leave to Deferred Compensation-new 
o Reduce maximum hours of vacation  

• Overtime 
o Option to apply balance of compensatory time to deferred compensation once per 

year 
o Option to cash out balance of compensatory time to deferred compensation once 

per year 
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